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It was an extra warm day for family reunions, but forty-one people attended
the reunion this year at Petersburg. There was enough food left over to feed that
many more. The ones who came the farthest was either Truman and Wanda from
Grand Prairie or Derwood from Oklahoma City.

The four remaining brothers and sisters were all there, Cordie, Earlene,
Clyde, and Red. (Maxine is on probation for missing two meetings in a row).

There was a new crop of young beauties who have recently grown up, including
Nan's two girls - Cheri and Donna - who are both in college. Eldon’s girl - Kay - is
about grown. Arvella doesn't count because she wasn't here. - one or two of these
have already been spoken for. -

Probably the newest arrival is Jan Whittaker's new youngster - Stacy.
Two of our clan passed away this year, Mrs. Leo Amonett and Clyde's Johnny.

A new picture in the family album was Granddaddy's family - with Grandma
Irwin - in front of his Comanche County home in 1918. Clyde was in diapers - Red
hadn't been born - Uncle Floyd was in his World War I uniform.

This newsletter is a new thing, to be published once or twice a year at the
clan meeting place. Anyone who wants on the mailing list please drop me a line, Glen
- or Berlyn - Amonett Route 2 Petersburg, Tx. 79250.

Also, any information that should be included in the news to the family will be
appreciated. This includes marriages, births, deaths, and good crops.

Come back next year - second Sunday in June.



